
  
  

SSTTUUDDEENNTT  DDAAIILLYY  BBUULLLLEETTIINN  
SSeepptteemmbbeerr  2200,,  22001166  

 
THOUGHT OF THE DAY 

 
It always seems impossible until it’s done.  

 
Nelson Mandela 

  
Week of September 19-23 2016 

 

Students that want to attend Friday Prayer must bring a parent or guardian in to the main office and 

sign for approval.  

  

Fordson's school newspaper, The Tower Tribune, is looking for students who might be interested in 

writing monthly articles about Fordson events. If you aspire to be a writer and want to see your work 

published, please see Mr. Bruce in the counseling office.    

 

Pep rally committee meeting will be held today at 2:25 Room A106. Open to all. We look forward having 

a great pep rally! 

 

The first Interact meeting will be held today in room A101.  We will be discussing our upcoming annual 

Pink Out competition against Crestwood as well as Feed the World Day volunteer opportunities.  New 

members are always welcome.  See Ms. Naura or Mrs. Ayoub with any questions. 

 

NHS members please sign up to volunteer in A222 by today 

 

The Dearborn Public Schools is partnering with MACRAO* (Michigan Association of Collegiate 

Registrars & Admissions Officers) to host a College Fair today from 6:30-8 p.m.   

All students are welcome to attend this free event at the Ford Community and Performing Arts Center.  

Representatives from more than 60 different universities, colleges, trade schools, law enforcement 

agencies, and U.S. Armed Forces will be available to talk directly with students. 

 

Exciting news! The Fordson Book Club is back in action! If you love books or are interested in becoming 

a better reader, please join us after school tomorrow in Ms. Chami's room, C204. 

 

Calling all aspiring actors!  The Performing Arts Club is holding auditions for the fall play, Superfreaks.  

Auditions will be held on Wednesday and Friday of this week in room A100 from 2:30-3:30.  Questions?  

See Ms. Kanniainen in A100. 

 

The first Arab Student Union meeting will be held afterschool on Wednesday September 21st in room 

A120. The ASU offers a unique experience: promoting social, cultural, and political awareness. Be a part 

of the revolution and have your voice as youth heard! Plus there are plenty of volunteer hour 

opportunities!  

 

Thursday, September 22nd will be the first Key Club meeting in the cafe starting at 2:30pm. For further 

questions see Ms. Zriek in room F201. 

 

Attention Class of 2017, those interested in building the float for the Homecoming Parade should meet 

at Mariam Hachem's house this Friday from 11-3. 

 

Come nominate your homecoming King and Queen before school this Friday from 6:50-7:15AM. 

 



Homecoming dance tickets will be on sale until September 29th before and after school at the tractor. 

Students from other schools need prior authorization to attend. Tickets are $25 each. The dance is 

Saturday, October 1st from 7-10:30 

 

There will be a robotics meeting for anyone interested this Friday September 23rd at 2:25 in A213. 

Returning members please make sure to be there! 

 

Yearbooks are now on sale for $70 with 4 free icons until September 30th. Get your yearbook now at the 

cheapest rate it will be all year! See Mrs. Kubitz in C203 before 1st hour or during all 3 lunches. Don't 

miss out on this great offer and a lifetime of memories. 

 

The Arab American Museum will bring together 40 young women who are interested in film making, 20 

from metro Detroit and 20 from East Jerusalem. Participants will learn the art of film making, through 

a 20-week intensive program that includes technical skill-building in film production, facilitated 

dialogues on identity and gender empowerment, and participation in an immersive cultural exchange 

via social media and public programming. Application deadline is Monday October 3rd at 5:00PM. More 

information: http://www.arabamericanmuseum.org/reel-stories 

 

Join us at our fundraising dinner sponsored by the Fordson High School football team and students. All 

proceeds from this event will support the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. Event will be held on 

Wednesday, October 12th 7:00pm at Byblos Banquets. Dinner tickets are $50 per person. Please RSVP 

by October 1st. See Mrs. Beydoun in the main office for tickets. 

 

Seniors: Please submit your senior head shot to Mrs. Kubitz in C203 by November 18th. This date is not 

flexible. You must either turn in a CD or an electronic copy via your photographer. Either way, you 

must sign off with Mrs. Kubitz that she received it. Otherwise you ID picture will be submitted as your 

head shot. Don't wait until the last minute, time will go by quickly! 

 

Check out the new web site on Fordson sports. At www.fordsonathletics.com students, teachers and 

parents can follow all our sports teams, and can even sign up for text and email alerts. Schedules, 

rosters, pictures, and highlights will be available. 

 
Counseling 

 

University of Michigan Ann-Arbor will be visiting Fordson on September 29th, 2016.  Stop by the 

counseling office to register for the orientation. 

 

High School Girls Website Design Competition. Registration closes October 1st. Visit 

MCMTwebdesign4girls.net for rules and details 

 

Youth Leadership and Diversity Education Program. LAHC Leadership applications are available to 

Juniors and Seniors only. Apply online at http.//lahc.org/youth-leadership/ Deadline to apply October 

7th, 2016  

 

Credit Union One Scholarship Program . Must be a member of the Credit Union One of Michigan.  

Deadline is April 1, 2017. Application and information in the counseling office. 

 

Stefan Wanczyk Foundation Foundation Scholarship application is available in the counseling office.  

Deadline is May 31, 2017. 

 

For more scholarship information, please stop by the counseling office.  

 

Just a friendly reminder to students that there are absolutely no hats or hoodies allowed in the 

hallways or the classrooms and you must have your ID on you at all times….. 

 

 

 



 

 

 


